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4 2t. 8, Frederick, hd, 21701

7/5/15

Miss Jane sSmith, Ddrector
Civil Archives Diviaion
Hational Archives
Washington, D.C. 20408

Dear Misa Smith,

What I take to be the materials referred to In the penultimate paragraph
of your letter of Yune 23 have arrd¥ed. Thackse

In checidng them over I find some pages misaing other than those for which
there is a record indicating they were not to heve been provided.

Ono eppendix to ths long memorandum on Osweld's Foreign Activities,
wndated in the copy supolied, is a CIA memorandum of April 6,1964 on
"Certain Questions Posed by the State Department."

In what was sent me there were only Mr. Helms' coverdng letter and the
sacond page of this wmemorandume

Thonmalmnmrmtmlntﬁmforneoordfmhmﬁam, by
W, David Slawson, the subject of which is "Conference with the CIA on Harch
12,1964." )

This document was declassified 1/24/T5.

The first page only was sent me.

I would apprecliate copdea of these missing pages.
Thank you very muochs

Sineerely,

Harold Weisberg



